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Ref: SDR / TIW 

4th June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 ‘Big Step Week’ 

| am writing to confirm the details of the forthcoming 'Big Step week’ at Hans Price Academy when we 
will be welcoming your child to the Academy as part of our transition process. Students will attend the 
Academy on Tuesday 1*', Wednesday 2" and Thursday 3 July. On Monday 30" June and Friday 4" 
July students will attend their Primary School where there will be activities taking place related to moving 
into Year 7. 

Your child should arrive at the Academy at 8.50am each day wearing their full primary school uniform. 
They need to bring a school bag containing a full water bottle, a pencil case with equipment, trainers 
and the Transition Passport they completed in their primary school on Monday 30" June. There will be 
staff and Induction Guides on hand to greet students, provide details of their groupings and escort them 
to the main hall for their first assembly. Each day we will provide a packed lunch, this will include a 
sandwich, traybake, piece of fruit and a carton of water. 

Students will take part in a detailed programme throughout the week which will help them to make 
friends and familiarise themselves with the school layout. They will experience a range of different 
lessons, including sports activities (please ensure they bring their trainers). They will be spending time 
getting to know their College Leaders and understanding the culture and College Cup competitions. 

Students will be escorted to the front of school via the sports centre exit and dismissed at 2.30pm each 
day. If you are allowing your child to walk to and from school for the first time, it is always a good idea 
to walk them through the route prior to them doing it by themselves. Please insist that they use all 
crossings provided as the school is situated on an extremely busy road. 

On Thursday 3" July parents are invited to an information evening between 4.15pm - 6pm, there will 
be an opportunity to meet the Principal, Leadership Team, our Pastoral Team and other key members 
of staff. You will receive further information and discover more about your child’s time at Hans Price. 
There will be a chance to tour the building and discover what activities your child has taken part in 
during the ‘Big Step Week’. 

| am confident that your child will enjoy their time with us at Hans Price and | am looking forward to 
meeting you and your child and helping them to settle into life at the Academy. 

Yours sincerely, 

(b- 

Mr Samuel Drew 
Assistant Principal 
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Hans Price Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company limited by guarantee. 

Registered office: Federation House, Brook Road, Kingswood, Bristol BSI5 4JT. Company registration no. 06207590.


